
 

 

Fountain Primary School 

News Update 
 

School Closure 

Just a reminder that school will be closed on Monday 19th September, the day of Her 

Majesty’s State Funeral. School will reopen as normal on Tuesday 20th September.  

 

School Menu Changes 

There will be a slight change to next week’s dinner menu on Tuesday and Thursday. 

Wednesday and Friday will be as stated on the school menu. See below for dinner options on 

Tuesday and Thursday.  

 

Tuesday 20
th
 

 

Chicken curry, rice and naan bread or beef 

burger and gravy.  

Mashed potato and peas. 

Fruit muffin and milkshake. 

 

Thursday 22
nd
  

 

BUFFET: Selection of Sandwiches, fish bite, 

pizza fingers, cocktail sausages and carrot sticks.  

Fruit crumble and custard. 

 
 

The school menu will be as normal from Monday 26th September. Our school menu can be 

found on the school website at:  

 

https://www.fountainps.co.uk/parents/dinner-menu/ 

https://www.fountainps.co.uk/parents/dinner-menu/

